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You all should now have received an email regarding Parents’ Evening which is taking place next week. If you 
require a specific date or Ɵme, please contact the school office and we will do our best to accommodate you.  

We would also like to draw your aƩenƟon to the Easter Service at Diddlebury Church on Wednesday 9th April at 
9.30am. Parents/carers and family are more than welcome to come along if you are able.  

Parents of nursery children should have received a leƩer yesterday which includes a form regarding requests for 
nursery hours— we would be very grateful if you could please fill this in and return to school at your earliest con-

venience. If you have any comments or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

We have had a very busy few days in school with our CelebraƟon Lunches taking place. It has been wonderful to see 
parents and carers in school enjoying Heather’s delicious food with their children. Heather M would like to say a 
very big ‘thank you’ to everyone for their conƟnued support of the school kitchen; and we would like to take the 

opportunity to thank her for all her hard work. 

Class 1— Imogen and Mollie 

Class 2— John and Annie I 

Class 3— Mia and Rebecca 

10.04.25 House Activities 

11.04.25 Break up for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 Back to School 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

03.06.25 Back to School 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

03.04.25 ParentsÕ Evening—Class 1, 2 & 3 

02.04.25 ParentsÕ Evening—Class 2 & 3 

01.04.25 ParentsÕ Evening—Class 1 

09.04.25 9.30am—Easter Service 

Monday  Chicken Nuggets, Goujons or    
Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Chicken Korma or                 
Spaghetti Bolognaise 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Pork 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection of 
toppings. 

 Club Time Year 

Monday Drama 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 

Tuesday  Multi Skills 3.15-4.00 YR-Y2 

 

This week our Netballers travelled over to Ludlow for the 
South Shropshire Netball Tournament. They did an absolutely 

fantasƟc job, winning all 4 of their games and qualifying for 
the finals. Well done everyone! 

Class 3 did a fantasƟc job this week with 
starƟng to re-landscape a herbaceous border 

that frames our raised bed area. We want to get 
this area ship shape and beauƟful for entering 
into the Diddlebury Village open gardens in 
June. We also sowed sunflowers, pumpkins, 
cosmos. This year, we are hoping to germinate 
TITAN sunflowers which can grow up to 3 me-
tres tall!! 








